
	
	
	
	
	

	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Board	of	Directors	
		Reed	Clevenger,	Pete	Kalivas,	Steve	Core	

ROLLING GREEN COUNTRY CLUB 
MARCH 2019 NEWSLETTER Membership	Cards	

Your	2019	membership	cards	
will	be	mailed	out	with	the	

April	newsletter.		Please	bring	
these	cards	with	you	when	
you	golf	so	the	staff	can	use	
your	correct	membership	
number	when	making	a	
charge	to	your	account.					

	

	
Club	Storage-		$75/year	

Locker	Rental-	$15/year	
	

If	you	would	like	to	store	your	
clubs	at	the	course	or	use	a	
locker,	please	inform	the	Pro	
Shop	in	April	or	May.			A	

locker	will	be	assigned	and	a	
bag	tag	for	your	clubs	will	be	
given.		Payment	can	be	made	
in	the	Shop	or	you	can	charge	

it	to	your	account.		

The	Club	would	like	to	
thank	all	the	bond	holders	
who	elected	to	receive	a	
smaller	interest	rate	of	

return	for	the	2018	year	or	
who	elected	to	forego	an	

interest	payment	
altogether.		With	your	
generosity,	the	Club	was	
able	to	go	into	the	2019	
season	without	a	deficit.		

Again,	thank	you	all	so	very	
much.		

A	Taylormade	Demo	Day	will	be	held	at	the	first	two	
Sundays	in	May-	Weather	Permitting.		Plan	now	to	

attend	and	see	what	new	golf	equipment	is	available.		
Swing	a	new	club	–	it	just	may	help	your	golf	game.		

	

	

2019	Membership	Dues	
Many	of	you	have	sent	in	your	2019	dues	

declaration	with	either	a	lump	sum	payment	or	a	
monthly	payment.		For	those	of	you	who	elect	to	

pay	monthly,	please	remember	you	are	committing	
to	a	12-month	plan	and	will	be	invoiced	

	January-December.			

	

2019	Tourney	Schedule	
Enclosed	please	find	the	
2019	tournament	
schedule.		Tournament	
start	times	are	listed	as	
well	as	open	play	times	
for	these	dates.		Please	
call	the	Pro	Shop	to	sign	
up	for	a	tournament	or	for	
more	information.			

New	Golf	Carts	
The	Club	has	made	a	deal	
with	Intermountain	Golf	
Cars	to	get	35	new	carts	
at	the	Club	for	a	very	
small	increase	in	rental	
fee.		Please	help	us	keep	
these	carts	looking	like	

new	all	year.		
	

	
Membership	Drive	
The	Directors	of	Rolling	
Green	along	with	the	

membership	committee	
have	agreed	to	continue	
to	promote	an	aggressive	
membership	drive.		The	

ultimate	goal	is	to	
introduce	individuals	to	
the	course	and	social	

aspect	of	our	Club.		If	you	
know	of	anyone	who	may	
be	interested	in	joining	
and	wants	to	experience	
the	course	this	year,	
please	contact	Nick	at	

nick.harding@pga.com	or	
a	Director	of	the	Board.	

	

Board	of	Directors	
Reed	Clevenger,	Steve	Core,	Mitch	Nielson,	Pete	
Kalivas,	Tom	Lamb,	Tim	Rath,	Matt	Freze,	Paul	
Parker,	Murray	Hartford,	Blaine	Siddoway	

RGCC	Website	
Rolling	Green	Country	Club	has	a	new	
	informational	website.		Please	go	to	

rollinggreencountryclub.info		
and	check	it	out.		You	can	view	the	tournament	

schedule	online,	read	the	latest	newsletter,	see	the	
current	fee	schedule	and	find	available	promotions,	
etc.		This	will	be	a	powerful	tool	the	Club	will	use	to	
keep	everyone	informed	about	current	events.	

Like	us	on	Facebook	as	well.			
We	are	excited	to	have	this	website	and	plan	to	

update	it	on	a	regular	basis.			

								 	

Eagle: A score of two under par.	 Bogey: A score of one over par.	


